
  
 

 

CHAIRMAN: Dick Parsley     VICE CHAIRMAN: Nigel Cheetham 

COMMITTEE:  FOUNDATION 

COUNCIL MEETING DATE: 10th April 2018 

KEY PROJECTS: 

• Crocus Bulbs – distribution Completed 

• Recycle books, CDs and DVDs through Ziffit - ongoing 

• Individual commitment to support our Foundation - ongoing 

• Hydrotherapy support for polio survivors –  Continuing each Thursday  

• Bonus Ball – ongoing 

• Promoting End Polio Now – Castle Theatre showing of “Breathe” Completed 
 

 

UPDATES SINCE LAST REPORT: 

• We have now expended most of the grant and club monies allocated to the Hydrotherapy 
project. The balance of some £90 will be spent on completing some assessment work on 
those taking part in the scheme to show value when it comes to submitting our final report 
to the Foundation Grants Team. 

• We now have dates for the hydrotherapy session through until July 2018; a helpers list is in 
circulation. 

• The District 1070 Foundation Lunch takes place at Greetham Valley on Sunday 15th April 
2018 at which President Nigel will receive recognition for our contribution to the APF/Polio 
last year. 

 

RESOURCES / SUPPORT REQUIRED: 
 

• Individual commitment to donate to our giving to the Annual Programme Fund. 

• Continued support for the weekly bonus ball. 

• Please bring in your unwanted books, CDs and DVDs for the Ziffit experiment. The items 
need to be in good condition please. 

• Help is still required with the hydrotherapy programme. Please see the circulating list of 
dates and support the programme where you can. 
 

Taken to Council: 10th April 2018 

 

Dick Parsley                         9th April 2018 


